
O'Dell, James 

/ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Laybourn, Jim J <jim.laybourn@bp.com> 
Friday, December 13, 2013 11:36 AM 
O'Dell, James 
RE: 09-750-EL-BSB 

Jim 

The 138 kV BP Husky substation is currently in service providing incoming power to the refinery from Toledo Edison. The 
final cut over w/as completed in November 2012. Thank you for your patience and assistance. 

Jim Laybourn 
Electrical Project Manager 
Reformer 3 Project 
(419) 698-6448 
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From: O'Dell, James rmailto:James.ODell(S)puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 10:15 AM 
To: Laybourn, Jim J 
Cc: Irwin, Steven 
Subject: 09-750-EL-BSB 

Jim, 
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I am following up with you to check on the status of the BP Substation. Has the substation been placed into 
service? If so, please let me know what the date was and 1 will place your notification into the case record. 

Thanks, 

Jim O'Dell 
iOhIo Power Siting Board 
jSlting Analyst 
1(614) 644-5736 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. 
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